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May Mary smile upon you and with her grace and love bless your day with happiness. 

Dear Parents  
 

On behalf of the staff I offer all mothers and those who fulfil a mother’s role, a very happy and holy Mother’s 
Day. Where would we be without our mums? During this time of challenging time of distancing and isolation, we 
hope that whatever manner your family celebrates, it brings you much joy, love and pleasure. Oh to be able to 
hug my mum!  
 

Thank you to year 2 red for providing us with a very special Mother’s Day liturgy  2R Mother's Day Liturgy 
 

Letting you know that Mrs Amanda Ellen has accepted the position of Administration Officer at Padbury Catholic 
Primary School, effective 2 June. This is a wonderful opportunity for Amanda and am sure you’ll agree with me 
that her happy and warm disposition, depth of community knowledge and relationships with others, will be much 
missed by our community.  
 

Amanda’s pastoral, caring manner and attentiveness to students and parents’ needs has been remarkable; 
making a long lasting and affirming impact in our community. On behalf of the School Board and community, we 
offer her much happiness and success. May your new workplace continue to bring you much satisfaction and 
pleasure. 
 

We are very much looking forward to having more children return to school next week. I take my hat off to 
teachers, parents and students for adapting to online learning, taking remarkable change in your stride and 
getting on with the job – superbly! Thank you to Mrs Pracilio and Miss Johnston for your guidance at every step 
of the way!  
 

Thanks to parents and carers for placing all Canteen orders online. This has been an efficient way for Mrs 
Ellison to process orders and provide delicious lunches for all. Parents, if you need a rest form the hum-drum of 
making lunches, then our Canteen service is for you! 
 

Thank you to all parents and carers adhering to the restrictions of school entry and drop-off and pick-up. We 
understand it isn’t easy, however for the safety of all, we ask that you bear with us. Hopefully we will see 
restrictions lifted in the not too distant future! 
 

As we are currently unable to open the uniform shop, children are unable to try on items. Orders can be filled, if 
parents are certain of sizes, as items are unable to sent home and then returned to school. If your child is short 
of winter uniform, please do the best you can between sports uniform and academic uniforms.  
 

SCHOOL FEES for all families who may need to make adjustments to their payments, please contact me via 
admin@aranmorecps.edu.au. There is NO need for any family to place themselves in hardship due to school 
fee commitments. 
 
 
 
 

Jonnine Lamborne 
Principal 
May love & peace be found here 

 

https://aus01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.loom.com%2Fshare%2Faf1e01a62a2a42219544ab82032e87c7&data=02%7C01%7Ckate.johnston%40cewa.edu.au%7C1f558c35340f495d31b308d7f272bf59%7Cc5852f2336334f29b38651da53e35e23%7C0%7C0%7C637244446960327235&sdata=EWqjZNCXhi0VpueTHN78%2BGjJEtpDhKcR0ZgLb5aQXF8%3D&reserved=0
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We are currently taking enrolments for 2020 and 2021.  

Please share with your communities. 


